
 

 
 

 
Whole School Parents Evenings – Tuesday, 17th October & Wednesday, 18th October 2017  
Don’t forget our parents evenings next Tuesday and Wednesday. If you haven’t already booked there is still time by either 
accessing the online booking system via http://parents-booking.co.uk/catcliffe or contacting Mrs McComb in Reception. 
Please note there are no Y5 bookings included in this event.  

 
Last day of half term – Friday, 27th October 2017 
Our last day of term will not only be our LEARNER Day but also when we we have our Halloween Disco after school.  Staff 
and children are welcome to wear halloween fancy dress on this day, however, we cannot accept liability for any 
costumes brought in and we would ask that ‘accessories’ are kept to a minimum.  

 
Halloween Disco - Friday, 27th October 2017 
We will be holding a Halloween Disco on the last day of term! Our FS2/KS1 children can attend the first disco 
from 3:15pm until 4:15pm.  Our KS2 children will have the later disco at 4:45pm to 5:45pm where there will 
be a tuck shop to purchase additional goodies.   

 
Tickets are £2, which includes a goodie bag, and can be purchased from Mrs Payne or Mrs McComb.  
All children attending should be picked up from their classrooms and not reception. 

 

Individual Photos – Tuesday, 7th November 2017 
The school photographer will be in on the 7th November to take individule photos of the children. 

 
Inset day date – Monday, 13th November 2017 
Our next inset day will be on Monday, 13th November.  
 

Special Dinner menu – week commencing Monday, 13th November 2017 
Don’t forget, our kitchen staff have a special menu planned for the second week back after half term.  There are many 
themes for the week including an Italian day, a Mexican day plus a seaside special on Friday! 
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F1  
We have been looking at Autumn changes this week in Nursery. Some of our children collected objects with their parents 
at the weekend and brought them in to show us. We also went on an Autumn walk in our school grounds and woodland, 
we enjoyed collecting lots of treasures to talk about, explore and use back in the classroom. 

 
F2 
This week we have been looking at the story ‘The tiger who came for tea’. We have made our own sandwiches and in 
maths have been using money to buy items for the tiger’s tea. 

 
Class 1 
This week in class one we have been learning about money in maths. We looked at how to identify different coins by their 
shape, size and colour. Then we learnt about how much each coin is worth and had a go at adding some smaller coins 
together.  Test our superstars next time you go shopping to see which coins they recognise. 
 

Class 2 
Class 2 have been very busy this week, immersing ourselves into the land of the Jabberwocky and creating our own 
fabulously, freaky creatures is just one of the amazing things we have been up to! Check Seesaw for more of our brilliant 
learning! 
 

Class 3 
Class 3 are now mastering Column subtraction and in topic we have started our papier-mâché Rocky Mountains 
 

Class 4 
In Class 4 this week we have really enjoyed writing and publishing our Haiku poems about autumn - watch them on 
seesaw! In maths we have worked super hard on rounding numbers to 10, 100 and 1000! We will, we will round you! 
 

Class 5 
Class 5 have been getting to know their new class teacher Mr Clifford.  We have been learning how to be newspaper 
reporters as well as carrying out some market research in school as part of our - The Fairtrade Fiver Challenge! We have 
also been studying the ‘Jabberwocky’ poem by Lewis Carroll. 
 

Class 6 
Class 6 have been learning about time in maths this week and have started writing their persuasive adverts to advertise a 
holiday destination in writing. They have also been making some great progress with their enterprise projects!  
 

Attendance Award 
This week the winning class is Y2 with 97.7% attendance! 

 Class Attendance 
(%) 

Late  
Arrivals 

Overall 
Score 

F2 94.7 4 93.4 

Year One 96.6 0 96.6 

Year Two 98.3 2 97.7 

Year Three 97.5 2 96.6 

Year Four 95.2 5 93.5 

Year Five 96.7 1 96.3 

Year Six 95.0 1 94.7 

Learning was disrupted 15 times this week due to children arriving late! 

Green indicates that attendance is above the National Average  

Yellow indicates that attendance is broadly the National Average  

Red indicates that attendance is below the National Average and this needs to improve PLEASE!  

  
 


